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TO:  Dr. Shawn Greiner, Superintendent 

  Board of School Trustees 

 

FROM: Michelle Cronk, CFO 

 

DATE:  February 6, 2024 

 

RE:  Transportation Usage Agreement with Indiana Band Association 

 

 

The Transportation Department of West Lafayette Community School Corporation has had an 

agreement with the Indiana Band Association for several years to provide transportation from 

local hotels to Purdue University during its Spring Camp.  This year, the camp will take place 

beginning on the evening of March 8, 2024 through the morning of March 10, 2024.   

 

We are recommending charging the same cost for this service as last year to the Indiana Band 

Association of $600.  The Indiana Band Association is also required to provide a Certificate of 

Liability Insurance of not less than $1,000,000 to cover the use of our buses and drivers for the 

weekend.   

 

Please place this item on the agenda for February 12, 2024 and approve the agreement as 

submitted.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to let me know. 

 


